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Hello,

I’m writing in to leave a public comment or in support of the Youth Rights Ordinance being
considered by the King County Council!

This is so critical and must be passed if this Council is at all serious about progress in our
community. This Ordinance would ensure all youth are connected to public defenders when
 when law enforcements asks them to waive their constitutional right to remain silent. 

Children are being targeted by police regularly. You can play a part in ending that practice. 

Thanks,
Susie
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